
 
 

 

 
Our Ref.  MMc / DMB               7th July 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Today marks the last day at Greenbank School for our leavers in Year 13 and for 2 pupils in Year 11. 
It also marks the last day in their current class for some pupils who are moving class and key stage. 
From Monday a whole school transition timetable will be in place. Pupils will start their September 
timetable so that they can get used to what September will look and feel like and not worry over the 
summer break. 
 
To celebrate the year, presentation assemblies were held for each of the key stages this week. 
Whatever stage pupils are at they are ready to make the next step on their Greenbank journey. For 
our senior students this will mean moving on to college or taking up an internship. Their presentation 
event and Prom yesterday was very special. For some it marked the end of 7 years at Greenbank. 
For others, who joined us at the start of sixth form, the journey has been shorter but equally 
successful. It has been a privilege to see young people grow, develop and get ready to take on the 
opportunities that lay ahead. I wish them all the very best of luck and have asked them to keep in 
touch. 
 
Pupils have also had the opportunity to go on their end of year trips. Visits have ranged from local 
parks, Chester Zoo and leisure venues to Alton Towers and Llandudno. The feedback from staff at 
the end of each trip has been outstanding. Pupils have conducted themselves impeccably, enjoyed 
the day, been kind and supportive of each other. On occasion members of the public have approached 
the groups and shared their observations with staff. We are all very proud of our pupils. 
I would like to thank all the staff who have worked hard to make sure all these events have been able 
to run smoothly for the benefit of all pupils.  
 
Although the hot spell appears to have passed for now could I remind parents and carers about the 
arrangements for the use of sunscreen. Could pupils have sunscreen applied before they come into 
school please? Hats and water bottles are also advisable. We have 3 cold water drinking fountains in 
school that pupils have access to. 
 
School Menu – You can find information about the school menu by scrolling down to the bottom of 
the school website homepage under NEWS.  Look for the date of the week ahead e.g. 10.07.23. 
 
It just remains for me to wish you an enjoyable and safe weekend. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mr McCann 
Head Teacher 


